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Dear Shipmate,

It has come to our Chapter’s attention that you have not yet renewed your membership in the Surface Navy Association.  I urge you to renew today, and invite you to affiliate yourself with the Hampton Roads Chapter.
While privileged to serve as Force Master Chief for COMNAVSURFLANT and engaged in the efforts to retain our Navy’s best and brightest, I asked many Sailors, officer and enlisted, their reasons for deciding not to continue their service and was surprised to hear many times “I would’ve stayed if somebody had simply asked me to stay.”
Today, I’m asking you to stay.

This is an exciting time for our Hampton Roads Chapter!   Our Chapter President, Captain Mary Jackson, USN, and our Directors share their extraordinary high level of energy and commitment to answering the age-old question “What’s in it for me?” that all of us have asked in the past.  Let me share just a few thought on this subject.  
Recent initiatives reflect our Chapter’s heightened interest in meeting the vision, principles, and mission goals of SNA include: 

· Our Chapter hosted the first-ever Enlisted Focus Group with area Sailors to determine how best to meet the changing demands and desires of existing and potential enlisted members.  We continually review our progress in this area.
· Our Chapter expanded its Board of Directors to include additional officer and enlisted Vice Presidents exercising functional authority over mission-specific communities and geographic areas to facilitate more effective and efficient communications.

· HR Chapter again received the SNA Chapter Excellence Award, acknowledging the Chapter’s continued emphasis on our Members’ personal and professional development, camaraderie, and promotion of Surface Navy’s key contributions to our national security.

· Several members of our Chapter serve National SNA in various roles. They serve as members of the Board of Directors; Membership, Scholarship, and Awards Committees members. Former MCPONs , Fleet/Force Master Chiefs, Flag and Commanding Officers serve actively in advisory roles. 

· Our Chapter continues to present monthly professional luncheons, hosts Sea Service leadership and personnel team visits, and promotes camaraderie and civic involvement at local golf tournaments, regional sporting and entertainment events.
· The Chapter actively sponsors CPO Induction events each year, including the annual refurbishment of the USS Monitor exhibit at the Mariners’ Museum in Newport News and the below-decks visit to USS Wisconsin for over 800 new Selectees.
· Professional development events are key to promoting the development of Surface Warriors. The Chapter is proud to sponsor the annual HR First Class Petty Officer Professional Development Symposium. Additionally, the Chapter continues to sponsor ROTC students and make formal presentations of the Steven Decatur Leadership Award to area NJROTC units on behalf of SNA.
· The Chapter is proud to help establish unique recognition programs, as evidenced by the Enlisted Ship Handler of the Year and Independent Duty Corpsman (IDC) of the Year Awards.
· Our Chapter recognizes the contributions that all Sea Service personnel make to our mission – Sailors, Marines, and Coast Guard.  We are intent on reaching out to these great Americans and including them in our membership.
· The Chapter is eager to team with various civic support, industry, and professional associations.  This year we co-hosted Distinguished Speaker events with Hampton Roads Navy League Council, ASNE, and the Propeller Club. These events were warmly received and highlighted the networking possibilities that are offered.

Please consider extending your membership in the Surface Navy Association.  And while doing so, I ask you to sponsor a new member into this fun and engaging Association of those who continue to serve in the Sea Service.  You can renew/sponsor using the membership application found at www.navysna.org. Recruitment incentives are also described at the Membership tab of this site.
Let me know if you’d like to be included in our email listing.  Additional information about our Chapter can be found at http://128.121.188.113/hamptonroads/index.html.

 I look forward to meeting you at an event in the near future!  
In Service,

Bill

Bill Slingerland

FORCM(SW/AW) USN(ret)

Executive VP, SNA Hampton Roads Chapter  

